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Regional Parks - Strategic Plan Update

[At the November 24, 2021 Regional Parks Committee meeting, the recommendation and following

three amendments carried:]

The Regional Parks Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:

1. That the Board extend the 2012-2021 Regional Parks Strategic Plan’s term for eight months and

that staff bring back an updated Strategic Plan for Board approval in July 2022.

2. And that a workshop of the Regional Parks Committee members be convened in January 2022 to

provide input on the plan.

3. That staff report back at the January workshop with a list of proposed stakeholders for direct

engagement.

4. That the committee request that staff, including the First Nations Relations division, engage all

First Nations in the region in an early, meaningful and ongoing manner in the development of the

plan.

(NWA)
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